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4th April 2024 
 
Deputy Paul Murphy 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 12500/24 -To ask the Minister for Health the reason the HSE staff census approved WTE and the CHO 
allocated positions varies greatly. 
            

Dear Deputy Murphy, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for response. 
 
The staff census is completed retrospectively based on payroll returns. It does not provide approved WTE.  
 
When clarity was sought on your question, the number of Therapeutic and Administrative staff listed on the 
spreadsheet provided by our office, was compiled for non HSE providers. Depending on their funding source, 
non HSE providers may not be included in HSE returns.  
 
I trust this is of assistance to you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 


